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Grand Chief to meet with Fournier 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 10, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2007) Grand Chief Michael Ahríhrhon 
Delisle, Jr. is scheduled to meet with Quebec Minister of Revenue Jean-Marc 
Fournier tomorrow (Friday, 11 Onerahtohkó:wa/May).  
 
“There is a definite need to meet face-to-face with Mr. Fournier,” said Chief 
Delisle. “We are extremely concerned with the direction the government is taking. 
My message to Quebec will be loud and clear: we are not happy.” 
 
Montreal media reported last week that Kahnawá:ke was the cause of delays on 
the Highway 30 project. This misinformation was most likely leaked by someone 
in Quebec government circles. This is just the latest example of problems 
Kahnawá:ke faces when dealing with the province.  
 
Mr. Fournier is the Member of the National Assembly for the riding of 
Chateauguay. He also holds the portfolios of Government House Leader and 
Minister Responsible for the Montérégie.  
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